Talented Brooks client honoured for contribution to the reining world



Brooks client and supporter Loris Epis was given a special honour at the ORHA banquet in September. Loris was presented with the Brian Heaton award for his dedication to the ORHA, his many achievements and his unselfish devotion to helping others achieve their goals.

Brian and Sally Heaton were long time members of the ORHA. Brian was famous for his creative and entertaining freestyle runs, and Sally was awarded the Citizenship award in 2006 for her

sportsmanship, enduring support of her fellow competitors and her ever-present smile. When Brian sadly passed away in 2008. the Brian Heaton Memorial Award was created.

"Loris is as humble as he is successful. He enjoys enjoys coaching others and seeing them achieve their goals as much as he relishes his own multiple achievements. We at Brooks Feeds are honoured to be an integral part of the Epis Performance Horse team."

Laurie Bishop (Brooks Feeds nutrition advisor)





www.brooksfeedsfeeds.com